
 

 

JOINT STATEMENT  

 

Bryan/College Station --   Dr. Kathleen McElroy and the leadership of Texas A&M University 

and The Texas A&M University System announced today that they have settled their differences 

regarding Dr. McElroy’s employment in the Texas A&M journalism program. Texas A&M 

acknowledges that mistakes were made during the hiring process relating to Dr. McElroy.  The 

leadership of Texas A&M apologizes to Dr. McElroy for the way her employment application 

was handled, has learned from its mistakes and will strive to ensure similar mistakes are not 

repeated in the future. 

 

Commenting on the settlement, Dr. McElroy stated: “Texas A&M University remains in my 

heart despite the events of the past month. I will never forget that Aggies — students, faculty 

members, former students and staff — voiced support for me from many sectors. I hope the 

resolution of my matter will reinforce A&M’s allegiance to excellence in higher education and its 

commitment to academic freedom and journalism.”  

 

Dr. McElroy will continue as a tenured Professor at the University of Texas at Austin. 


